
Learning Focus
Over this term and next, our children have been thoroughly

immersed in their art learning! In Nursery, the little ones have
been exploring the vibrant world of Mondrian, arranging

colourful squares and rectangles inspired by the artist himself.
They'll soon be sharpening their drawing, painting, and sculpture

skills – exciting times ahead!
Meanwhile, in Reception, the children are captivated by Van

Gogh’s famous Sunflowers. They’re experimenting with different
paints, including watercolours, and gearing up to create stunning

sculptures using papier mâché.
From Year 1 to Year 6, our focus is on sculptures. Each year group
is uncovering different styles, from African masks to innovative

designs using natural and recycled materials to craft abstract
models. What a creative journey we’re on!

Dates
Tuesday 3  June - Return to schoolrd

Thursday 19  June - Y6 Snap trap productionth

Friday 20  June - Reception assembly 2:45th

Thursday 26  June - Y1 trip to Chester Zooth

Thursday 3  July - Summer Fairrd

Number Smart David S 4R

Self Smart Matei A 2D

Art Smart Akai HMO 5M 

Body Smart Caleb-Ty G RD

Nature Smart Hudson T Nursery

People Smart Freddie L 1W

Music Smart Bharat S 5M

Word Smart Alesia B 6F

Smart Learner Pheobe D 5/6C

Class Percentage

RD 93%

1W 99%

3B 98%

6F 98%

Unbelievably, it's the end of yet another half term,
leaving us with just one fun-filled half term until the end

of the academic year! It seems only moments ago we
were welcoming back our students, and now here we

are, preparing for the final push. As we take a well-
deserved break, I encourage everyone to take the time
to rest and recuperate. Whether it’s diving into a good

book, enjoying some fresh air, or simply spending
quality time with family and friends, do what makes you
happy. Let’s return refreshed and ready for a busy term

of learning ahead. Thank you for your continued
dedication and hard work; it truly makes all the

difference! Enjoy the break and see you on Tuesday 3
June.
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learnAttendance WOW!

Well done to Oliver R 3/4M

 who has won a £5 voucher for

Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week. Who will it

be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Thank you to the 90 people that answered our Parental
consultation for our modification to the uniform policy. 

When we return, we will share the results of the survey with you
and any actions that we are taking from this.

William Stockton Weekly

 RespectfulReady

SMART Awards

Safe

Huge congratulations to  Mrs

Doyle, Mrs Lindsay and Miss Bell.  

Over the last 2 weeks,  they have

all given birth to their beautiful

babies making the William

Stockton family even bigger.  I’m

sure you send your well wishes
to them. 

Thank you 1W for your wonderful

display of learning in your

assembly today.  It was wonderful

to see your confidence. 




